
Win System Member, 
 
The Win System has moved to a new email server, hosted by Google.    
 
The new email server will be at https://gmail.com Our new emails are hosted with Google. 
 
To log into your new account (currently active and working as of this message) please follow 
these instructions: 
 

1. Sign onto your account with your callsign@winsystem.org as your email account. (Just 
like you would for a Gmail account, but with @winsystem.org) 

2. When asked for your password, click ‘forgot password’. You should be asked for a 
previously known password.  You must click the link below called ‘Try a different 
question’.  A recovery email should be sent to your personal email address. This is the 
email you used when becoming a member and is currently used on HamClubOnline.com.  
This email should include a temporary password and you can use this to log in.  

3. Once logged into your account, you will be asked to change your password to one of your 
choice. 

 
If you have any problems accessing your account, you are welcome to email Bryan 
 ( k6cbr@winsystem.org) or Chuck (N6GYY@winsystem.org) for assistance. 
 
 
Information on IMAP setup for the NEW server: 
https://support.google.com/mail/answer/75726?hl=en 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Win System Management 
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